
Cataline Elementary School 
1175 Blair Street 

Williams Lake, BC 

V2G 1X3 

Phone: (250) 392-7154 

Safe Arrival: (250) 392-2350 

 

                               Principal:  Mr. John Silkstone       

              Friday, October 31, 2014                                                                  Vice-Principal:  Mrs. Hattie Darney                   
 

VERIFICATION FORMS: 
Verification forms were sent home with ALL students 
earlier this week.  It is very important that the school 
has the most up to date information in case of an 
emergency.  Please make any changes to the form and 
return it to the school as soon as possible.  If no 
changes are necessary, please sign the back page 
and still return it to the school.   
 
THE GREAT PUMPKIN GUESSING CONTEST:  
Thank you to all the students who participated in our 
“Guess the Weight of our Pumpkin” contest!  Thank 
you to all those that helped Mrs Enns’ class raise 
money for Gavin Lake.  The pumpkin was 67.5 lbs 
and the winners are: 
Primary – Talana Brown-John guessed 65 lbs 
Intermediate – Saidra Archie also guessed 65 lbs 
Overall pumpkin winner – Carson James 69 lbs 
Congratulations! 
Thank you to Mrs Getz for donating the pumpkin that 
she grew in her garden! 
 
THANK YOU! 
We would like to thank our 
PAC  for their “spooktacular” 
display in the main entrance! 
Thanks to all of our students 
(and staff at Cataline) for 
showcasing your amazing 
Halloween costumes this 
year!  We appreciate that you 
left your toy weapons at home!  Your behaviour 
throughout the day was fantastic! 
 
HALLOWEEN DANCE: 
Cataline students contributed ??? cans of food at the 
Student Council sponsored Halloween Dance today.  
Well done!! 
 
HALLOWEEN NIGHT: 

 Wear bright clothing 
 Walk on the sidewalk, not on the road! 
 Don’t eat any treats until your parents have 

checked them! 
 Be Safe! 

 
COLDER WEATHER: 
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for 
the weather.  Children should be bringing jackets, 
gloves, warm footwear and a toque. 
 
SAFE ARRVIAL PROGRAM: 
When calling in a student absence, or if your child 
will be late for school, please call the “Safe Arrival” 
line at 250-392-2350. PLEASE DO NOT CALL THE 
MAIN OFFICE! 
 
FALL BACK; 
Don’t forget to change your clocks back 1 hour on 
Sunday! 
 
 

 
FRESH WREATH FUNDRAISER:  
Help Cataline PAC raise funds for 
student programs, such as grade 3 
swimming, by joining us in selling 
beautiful “Fresh Christmas 
Wreaths”.   
Orders are due by Thursday,  
November 6th for early December delivery.  Thanks 
for your support! 
 
POINSETTIAS:  
Mrs. Sandberg’s class is selling poinsettias to raise 
funds for their class cooking program and field trips.  
Orders are due by November 3rd for  
delivery on November 27th.  Additional order forms 
are available at the school office. 
 

 
 
PHOTO RETAKES: 
Nov 21st 9:00 AM only! 
 
IMMUNIZATIONS: 
Grade 6 – Please get your consent forms in! 
 
PAC MEETING: 
Wednesday, November 5th @ 6:00 PM in the 
Cataline Library. Babysitting will be available at the 
school. 
 
School Website: 
http://www.catalineelementary.com 
PAC Website:  
http:\\catalinepac.weebly.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  

 NEXT WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

 
Mon. Nov. 3:  Poinsettia Orders are due! 
            
 

   
Fri. Nov. 7: Remembrance Day 

Assembly at 10:45 a.m. 
 

 
  
 

 
    
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


